

Michael M. McMillan Mayor Rebecca A. Gaines City Clerk

CITY OF SPANISH FORT

7361 Spanish Fort Blvd. Spanish Fort, Alabama 36527 (251) 626-4884 (251) 626-4880 Fax

City Council

Robert Curtis Smith Carl L. Gustafson, Jr. Shane M. Perry Clewis W. Smith, Jr. Mary W. Brabner

April 15, 2021

Baldwin County Commission
Attn: Joey Nunnally, P.E.
Baldwin County Engineer
Baldwin County Highway Department
Post Office Box 220
Silverhill, Alabama 36576
Deliver via Email to: Audra Mize (amize@)

Deliver via Email to: Audra Mize (amize@baldwincountyal.gov)

Dear Joey:

This letter will serve as the request of the City of Spanish Fort, Alabama, that the Baldwin County Commission renew the contract for mowing services on those areas of Bromley Road, County Road 39, D'Olive Road and Jimmy Faulkner Drive inside the municipal limits of the City of Spanish Fort. These areas represent the same areas for which the County has provided mowing services during the past several years, and the City requests that the County enter into an Intergovernmental Services Agreement to continue to provide such services on the same contractual terms as previously provided.

The City appreciates the County's assistance with providing these services and hopes to continue the mutually beneficial agreement for the foresceable future.

Sincerely,

Michael M. McMillan

Mayor